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Telephone: 03 5998 8323            https://www.facebook.com/cardiniaps  

Fax:03 5998 8474 

Email: cardinia.ps@education.vic.gov.au                                Website: www.cardiniaps.vic.edu.au 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

TERM 4  

October  

Friday 13th  PJ Day - Dress up in your PJ’s - Gold Coin Donation (Grade 6  Fundraiser) 

Monday 16th Dental Van Consent Forms Due 

Friday 20th Zorb Ball & Obstacle Course Fundraising 

Wednesday 25th School Council Meeting - 4pm in the Staff Room 

Friday 27th Mango Fundraiser Orders Close 

TBA Dental Van Visit - Date To Be Advised 

November  

Friday 3rd  Colour Fun Run 

A reminder that all students must wear a 
protective sun hat for outdoor activities 
during Term 4. Please remember to label 

your child’s hat. 

MEAL DEAL  -  Now most families are using our 

QKR! App to order Meal Deal, we are in short supply of 

paper lunch bags. If you have a packet at home that you 

no longer need, or want to donate a pack, our meal deal 

team would be very grateful for them. 

https://www.facebook.com/cardiniaps
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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

 

12th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thanks to all parents who come along to our assemblies on Monday 

afternoons. This week we had Indi, one of our School Captains, present the 

speech she wrote for the Lions Club Public Speaking Competition. It was 

interesting to hear about sailing around the world from Jesse Martin’s 

viewpoint. Well done, Indi! Assemblies are at 3:10 on Mondays for anyone who 

would like to join us. 

Magpie season is here again. Luckily Term 4 is a hat term, so swooping magpies 

will have to battle with hats. Please make sure your child has a wide brimmed 

hat at school each day. 

We have been successful in receiving a grant to have carpet laid in our main 

building. Our tattered carpet certainly needs replacing. This process will begin 

on Monday, so there may be some delays around the office area for a day or 

two. Thanks for your patience with this. 

There has been a good fairy around our school. Someone has been mowing our 

oval! If it’s you, or if you know who it is, please could you let us know? We have 

a proposition for our good fairy! 

Trudie and I will be out of the school today and tomorrow. We are attending a 

Principal’s conference in the city. Thanks to Michelle for looking after 

everything here while we are away.  I’m sorry we will be missing Pyjama Day on 

Friday, I hope all children enjoy a day of learning without having to get dressed.  

Have a lovely week, 

Susan 

School Fun Run 

Every student who raises $100 by Friday 13th October at 1pm, 

goes into the draw to win a free Meal Deal lunch 
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COLOUR FUN RUN 

This year's Colour Fun Run will be held on 3rd of November!  
The Official Launch was on Monday at assembly. 
Before the final Colour Run day we will have 4 weeks of different 
competitions where students can win exciting prizes 
 

Ongoing competitions: promotional team to give updates on. 

-Every $5,000 raised a teacher is slimed  

-First 4 students with most money raised overall gets to wear the Chase's 
Champ cape and races first  

-Every student who raises $100 goes into the draw to win a free Meal Deal lunch 

 Week 1-  

Profile Competition - Congratulations to Foundation A 

 Week 2- Announced: 9/10. Winner announced/prize given: 16/10 

Class that raises the most money for the week- the class gets to create a part of 
the course  

 Week 3- Announced: 16/10. Winner announced/prize given: 23/10 

The students that have raised the most that week win a Uno junior move cards 
x2 
House competition: the house who has raised the most for this week will earn 
1000 House points for their House 

Week 4- Announced: 23/10. Winner announced/prize 
given: 30/10 

Highest Fundraising class gets to have a movie 
afternoon on Colour Run day  

  

  

3rd November 
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https://www.trybooking.com/CMDXL 

 

All Year 5/6 students that entered a poster are to be commended for their 

efforts. The Lions Club of Koo Wee Rup were impressed with the fantastic 

high standard of art that the students produced.  

Congratulations to Ava and Isabelle who have been selected to 

represent the Lions Club Peace Poster Competition for the Lions Club of 

Koo Wee Rup. 

https://www.trybooking.com/CMDXL
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COLOUR FUN RUN 

Zorb Ball and Obstacle Course Fundraising  

Friday 20th October, our school 

will run a Zorb Balls & 
Obstacle Course Fundraiser  

Cost per student $5. This money will 
be going towards the triple and long 
jump runway and the sand pit.  

Payment and permission form 
available on QKR 

The Zorb Balls & Obstacle Course will 
be running as follows. 

9.00-9.20 Grade 6 Students 

9.20-9.40: Grade 5 Students 

9.40-10.00 Grade 1 Students 

10.00-10-20 Foundation Students 

10.20-10.40: Grade 2 Students 

10.40-11.00: Grade 3 Students 

11.00-11.20: Grade 4 Students 
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CARDI AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations on reaching                                      

20 Cardi Awards!  

Grades 1/2: Hunter and Byron 

 

 

 

Congratulations on reaching                                      

40 Cardi Awards!  

Foundation: Jaxon 

Grades 1/2: Dan, Charlie, Emily, Laylah, Ryan, Parker, Ruby and Agnes. 
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Scholastic Book Club 

BOOK CLUB NEWS  

The Scholastic Book Club brochures have been received and delivered to students.  If you would 

like to order items from this catalogue, please ensure any 

orders placed are ordered online by close of business         

Friday, 20th October. This will ensure that 

orders are placed with Scholastic by their due 

date and are   delivered to the school  quickly.  

Visit scholastic.com.au/LOOP  or download the 

LOOP app to pay by credit card 

Interschool Sports 

On Friday last week the Grade 5/6 students went to Bunyip Recreation Reserve to 
compete in interschool sports. They competed in 4 sports and everyone had a 
great time, displaying great sportsmanship all day. Basketball and softball put on a 
resilient display against some tough opponents. Newcombe finished 3rd with a 
great effort and our cricket team finished 2nd! Well done to all the students for 
representing Cardinia PS in such a fantastic manner. 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx
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Dear families, 

 

The Smile Squad team from Monash Health are coming to our school soon. 

Smile Squad is the Victorian Government free school dental program. This means 
all students can receive a free dental check-up, preventive services, and treat-
ment at school. 

How to access free dental care 

We need your consent before we can provide services. Consent is usually provid-
ed by a parent or guardian. 

Sign up to Smile Squad at: https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic  

OR use the below QR code:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please complete and submit the consent form by Monday 16
th

 October. 

Do I need to attend my child’s appointment? 

No, you do not need to attend your child’s appointment for them to be seen at 
school. However, if you wish to attend you are welcome to make an appointment 
at your local community dental clinic. 

The Monash Health Smile Squad team look forward to seeing your child soon. 

https://bit.ly/smilesquadvic
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Friday 20th October 
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Breakfast Club  

Breakfast club runs each Friday between 8:30-8:45am in the Science Room.  This program is government 
funded and open to all students.  

Food available may be Weetbix, muesli, toast with Vegemite or honey, baked 
beans, spaghetti and fruit cups. Please let us know when dropping off your child if 
there are any allergies we need to be aware of. 

Children are welcome to come to the Science Room from 8:30am.  Please do not 
drop your child off any earlier than this. We welcome any parents who would like 
to come once a month (or less if we get enough help) to serve and tidy up.  

Before and After School Care 

At Cardinia Primary School, Before & After School Care is offered by Windermere.                               

Monday to Friday:    Before School Care from 6:30am - 8:45am                                                                                                                                                               
………………………………               After School Care from 3:30pm - 6:30pm 

Website: https://www.windermere.org.au/childcare/cardinia-ps-oshc-family-resources  

Email: enrolmentOSHC@windermere.org.au 

Phone:  0499 190 055  - Luke 

From the Office 

XUNO is your parent portal to view news and events, book parent 

teacher interviews, check your child's live attendance, mark 

absences, view reports, and more. Please contact the office if you 

have any problems or questions about setting up, and signing in to 

your account. 

2023 Term Dates 
Term 1:  Monday 30th January (Students) - Thursday 6th April 

Term 2:  Monday 24th April - Friday 23rd June 

Term 3:  Monday 10th July - Friday 15th September 

Term 4:  Monday 2nd October - Wednesday 20th December 

Qkr! Is the app that the school is using to accept any payments, such as: Parent 

Contributions, excursions, Meal Deals and second hand uniform (and more!) 

We are also trying to reduce the amount of paper used so most permission 

forms will be available on the app. Of course, if you require a hard copy, one 

can be collected from the office. Please see the office staff if you need more 

information about using Qkr! 

https://www.windermere.org.au/childcare/cardinia-ps-oshc-family-resources
mailto:enrolmentOSHC@windermere.org.au
tel:0499190055
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